
 

From: Edward Dallimore [mailto:]  

Sent: 05 April 2011 17:53 
To: McNicoll, Allan 

Subject: Kents Bank MN25M  

  
Dear Mr McNicoll 
I wish to add my concern as a resident of Kents Bank about the inadequacy of the local road 
infrastructure to accept the extra traffic these developments would generate in addition to other traffic 
passing through. There is little or no scope for road widening and inevitably there would be unacceptable 
congestion, noise and danger to pedestrians as well as wear and tear on the existing roads which are 
already in poor condition.  This large-scale development is definitely undesirable from many aspects. 
Yours sincerely,  
E P Dallimore 
  
  

 


